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STATE OF MISSISSIPPI 

MISSISSIPPI BOARD OF PHARMACY 

 

Notice of Intent to Award 

 

October 13, 2023 

 

Procurement Title RFP for Pharmacy Benefit Manager Audit Services 

Opening Date and Time October 3, 2023, 2:00 PM CST 

 

The following Offerors submitted responses to the above solicitation: 

• HORNE 

• Mazars USA LLP 

• Myers and Stauffer LC 

 

All three Offerors were determined responsive and responsible with their response evaluated according to the 

criteria stated in the solicitation.  We announce our intent to award a contract to the following Offeror, which 

was determined to be most advantageous to the State, upon approval by the Mississippi Board of Pharmacy 

and completion of successful contract negotiations: 

• HORNE 

 

On behalf of the Mississippi Board of Pharmacy, I would like to thank you for your interest and participation 

in our request for proposal (RFP) for Pharmacy Benefit Manager Audit Services and your time and efforts in 

preparing a response to this solicitation.  We sincerely appreciate the hard work and responsiveness 

demonstrated by you and your staff throughout this RFP process.   

 

The successful Offeror is instructed not to begin work, purchase materials, or enter into subcontracts relating 

to the project of services until execution of the contract. 

 

We appreciate your interest in doing business with the State of Mississippi 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
J. Todd Dear, PharmD, MBA, BCPS 

Associate Director 

MS Board of Pharmacy 


